
Residential lock boxes are designed to be a secure method of 

allowing Santa Rita District firefighters to access to your home via a 

key in your lock box when you are unable to open your own door, or in 

the event of a critical emergency at your residence when you are not 

at home. 

 

Lock boxes are extremely strong and can only be opened by SRFD 

firefighters or Fire Corps volunteers. Your home keys are secured 

inside the box and accessed via a special key that is carried on fire 

department vehicles. 

 

Your lock box information is kept securely in our dispatch center 

computers, so dispatchers are able to alert responding crews that you 

have a key in the box. 

 

If you would like to have a Residential Lock Box installed on your 

home, call 520-625-9400 to schedule your appointment.   The cost is 

$65 per lockbox; $25 installation fee. 

 

 

 

 

According to the National Fire Protection 

Association, having a working smoke alarm 

reduces the chance of dying in a fire by more than 

half. This is why the Santa Rita Fire District 

encourages all homeowners to make sure they 

have properly working smoke alarms and that they 

are checked routinely. 

 

In support of this effort, the Santa Rita Fire District 

is proud to offer two programs to help ensure all 

homeowners have properly working smoke alarms 

in their homes. 

1. First, is our Smoke Alarm Battery Program , 

which allows homeowners to have their 

smoke alarm batteries changed on a 

regular schedule for a small fee of $20 for a 

standard number of alarms (8 or fewer). 

2. The second program is our Smoke Alarm 

Replacement Program, which allows our 

residents to purchase hard 

 wired with a battery backup smoke alarms 

directly from the Fire District for $25 each, 

installed by our Fire Corps volunteers. Both 

of these programs have proven to be 

extremely successful. 

 


